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From: Joanne Glenn

Sent: 15 August 2017 14:07

To: Planning Policy Internet

Subject: Proposed Waterfront development

Good afternoon

I've just had a look at the proposed Waterfront development plans and all | can really say is - are you kidding me?!!!
700-900 extra houses, in a town where congestion is ridiculously high. The roads and infrastructure just won't take
any more! Public transport is a joke, do you know it's more cost effective for me to get a taxi into town than it is to
hop on the bus, how ridiculous is that??

| believe the extra housing will mean a demise to the town, not the regeneration you are hoping for.

Joanne Mitchell

Sent from my iPhone

Please consider the environment before printing this email.





